July 15, 1964

Dear Carl,

This letter will verify your reeption of WBUD FM on June 22, 1964.

I understand that there were many unusual identifications made on the 22 of june. We also received reports from as far South as South Carolina on that day.

Enclosed is a copy of our coverage map. We are a Trenton station, but we have excellent coverage of Philadelphia and Newark.

I hope to be out in the Midwest next week, and I&ll see if I can pick us up on our car radio.

Sincerely,

Bill Hardin

Manager, WBUD FM